
SOUTHEAST ISLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT
P.O. Box 19569, 1010 Sandy Beach Road, Thorne Bay, Alaska 99919

(907) 828-8254 Fax: (907) 828-8257 E-mail: sisd@sisd.org

Meeting: January 18, 2023 – Regular Board of Education Meeting

Category: Business Item

Subject: Memorandum of Agreement #23-KCSD with Klawock City School District for the
Use of a Southeast Island School District School Bus

RECOMMENDATION
It is the administration’s recommendation that the School Board approve the Memorandum of
Agreement #23-KCSD with Klawock City School District (KCSD) for the use of a Southeast
Island School District (SISD) school bus.

PERTINENT FACTS:
Klawock City School District is interested in leasing one of the large buses from SISD’s fleet that
is not currently in use. This would be a temporary arrangement, as they have been having
difficulty finding a part needed to repair one of the buses in their fleet.

The MOA lays out the details of the agreement. Our attorney reviewed a similar MOA in 2019
for another request to lease one of our buses, and this version includes the recommendations
that he made. We are waiting for final agreement from KCSD and would like to get the MOA
approved now so that we are ready to move forward at that time.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:
Approve the Memorandum of Agreement #23-KCSD with Klawock City School District for
the use of a Southeast Island School District school bus.

mailto:sisd@sisd.org

